
The KSBTP Thanks Mark Bennet For His 41 Years of Service to the 
Board as Litigation Counsel 

 

Mark, pictured above with his wife Charlann, celebrated his retirement from KSBTP following the 

December 2017 Board meeting with former and current Board members at a reception. We thank Mark 

for his dedication to our agency and wish him well in his next endeavors! 
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